
 

 

Tuesday April 15, 2020 

 

In light of the recent outbreak of COVID-19, BC Registries is continuing to maintain full services, but with 

limited staff on site.   

At this time, we encourage clients to call or email BC Registry office rather than dropping off paper 

filings.  For those of you with a BC Online account, please email documentation for filing rather than 

using a mail service.  

 

Registries is currently meeting timelines for priority filings (up to 2 business days); however, with the 

ever-changing conditions, this may change. 

 

Paper forms submitted by email for filing, are processed in date order received in the applicable 

program area and will not be followed up on within the above time frame. Please do not re-submit your 

request, as it may result in an additional non-refundable charge. 

 

If you require immediate assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our office directly at 1-877-526-

1526. 

 

We thank you for your patience during this time. 
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